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Dear Orderly,

We know that you will soon be receiving your Ph.D. in Microbiology and 

leaving us to go into research. According to Dr. Rubia, the work that you 

have already published in your field is outstanding. 

On behalf of all the staff here I would like to congratulate you on 

your personal initiative and wish you all the best in your future work. 

You have been a valued member of our team and I hope that your 

experience here has been useful to you. Keep in touch!

Regards,

Geraldine Whalen
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